
 

Bishop’s Waltham Museum invites all Friends, Volunteers  
and potential Friends: 

THE BISHOP’S WALTHAM 
RAILWAY 

AN ILLUSTRATED TALK BY ALAN INDER 
Alan’s talk traces the history of the branch line from Botley to Bishop’s Waltham 
from its opening in 1863 to its closure in 1962, and the subsequent conversion 
of some of the trackbed to a popular footpath.  The talk will cover the social and 
economic impact of the railway on the town. 

Monday 18th February 2019,  7.00pm  
Bishop’s Waltham Youth Hall (Opposite Budgens),  

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

www.bishopswaltham.net/museum,     @bishopsWmuseum 

http://www.bishopswaltham.net/museum

